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Dear Families, 

 

It has been another busy week of fun learning, sporting successes and some interesting 

superheroes in our school as we celebrated World Book Day. We still have lots of exciting 

learning and events planned in the next few weeks before the end of term! 

 

Bingo and Quiz Night 

The Friends of Eyemouth Primary PTA are hosting an Easter Family Bingo and Quiz Night 
on Thursday 14th March, £2 entry for quiz and 3 game bingo ticket. Extra bingo tickets 

£1. There will be hotdogs and a tuck shop on the night. Come along with your dabbers and 

have a fun night with your family and friends.  
 

 

Food for Thought Project 2024 

We are looking for volunteers who can commit to support pupils one day a week to organise,  

prepare and run a healthy tuck shop. Full training will be given including health and hygiene, 

numeracy/literacy skills, nutritional information and recipes. Ingredients and equipment will 

be supplied. If you would be interested in supporting this fantastic project please email Mrs 

Easingwood on gw09easingwoodshona@glow.sch.uk or leave your details at the school office. 

 

Cross Country 

Well done to all our children who represented our school at the Cross Country Event at 

Longridge this week, 24 of our P3s and P4s travelled across the border to compete. All of 

them represented the school to a very high standard - trying their best and completing the 

course. We are very proud of you all and hope you enjoyed the experience. Well done to 

Maddie in P4 who came 3rd in her race - congratulations!  

 

 

Berwickshire Schools Basketball 

Our Basketball teams competed in the Berwickshire Schools Basketball competition this 

week. Both teams played extremely well and each finished top of their group. Eyemouth Team 

2 lost out narrowly in a closely contested semi-final, while Eyemouth Team 1 went on to win 

overall and now progress to the Border Finals in two weeks time. Well done everyone. 
 

 

Weekly Update 

Friday 8th March 2024 
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World Book Day 

Everyone had great fun celebrating World Book Day yesterday. There was lots of fantastic 

literacy learning and fun activities. 

 

 

Red Nose Day 

We will be celebrating Red Nose Day on Friday 15th March by having a dress down day 

and children can come to school wearing a touch of red. Donations for Comic Relief are 

welcome but not mandatory.  A letter about how to donate online was sent via Groupcall 

on Tuesday 5th March. 
 

 

School Photographs 

The school photographer will be in school on Thursday 21st and Friday 22nd March to 

take class photos (ELC to P7) for this session and on Monday 25th, Tuesday 26th and 

Wednesday 27th March for individual and family photos. 

 

Further information has been sent home this week. 

 

Reports 

Reports detailing progress in your child’s learning to date and next steps will be sent home 

next week. They will also be uploaded onto your child’s Showbie Portfolio. 

 

Parent Consultations 

We will be holding Parent Consultations this term on Tuesday 26th March (3:30 – 

6:30pm) and Wednesday 27th March. (3:30 – 6:30pm), these will take place in person. 

This will be an opportunity to meet with your child’s class teacher and discuss their progress.  

 

The booking system is still live, please ensure you have booked your child’s appointment. If 

you are experiencing any issues, please contact the school office. 

 

 

Class Assemblies 

We look forward to welcoming our families to Class Assemblies this term. These take place 

on Monday mornings in the main hall. Our final assembly takes place on Monday 18th March 

led by P2A and 2B. 

 

Parents and carers should enter via the side door at the assembly hall. 
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Dates for your Diary 

 

Thursday 14th March Family Bingo and Quiz Night 

Friday 15th March Red Nose Day  

Monday 18th March P2A and P2B Class Assembly 

Thursday 21st March Class Photographs 

Friday 22nd March Class Photographs 

Monday 25th March School Photographs 

Tuesday 26th March School Photographs  

Parent Consultations 

Wednesday 27th March School Photographs  

Parent Consultations 

Thursday 28th March Last day of Term 

 

And Finally 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend. We look forward to welcoming everyone back to school 

on Monday morning. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Ross Maunder 

Headteacher 

mailto:eyps@scotborders.gov.uk
http://www.eyemouthprimaryschool.co.uk/

